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Administration Backs Citizenship 

Verification in Healthcare Reform
(Washington, DC) – MSNBC reports the Obama Administration supports provisions in healthcare reform legislation that will require citizenship verification before enrollment in a government-run healthcare plan.  On July 16, 2009, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) offered an amendment in the House Ways and Means Committee to require citizenship verification in the government healthcare plan created in America’s Affordable Health Choices Act (H.R. 3200).  The amendment failed on a party-line vote. 
“I am pleased the Administration has taken a serious look at the flaws in the current healthcare proposal.  Requiring citizenship verification for enrollment would ensure only citizens and legal residents receive taxpayer funded healthcare.  While I do not support a government-run plan, we should do everything within our power to curb abuse in any potential program that may be established,” said Heller.

The Heller amendment offered in the Ways and Means Committee would have required the use of Income and Eligibility Verification System (IEVS), and the Systematic Alien Verification for Entitlements (SAVE) to ensure that affordability credit applicants are U.S. citizens or legal residents.  MSNBC’s story can be read here: http://firstread.msnbc.msn.com/archive/2009/09/11/2065287.aspx.
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